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Hong Kong Convention („Hong Kong International Convention for 
the Safe and Environmentally Sound Recycling of Ships, 2009”) 
 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 

The HUBER+SUHNER companies aim to comply with all relevant legal requirements at all 

time. This also holds true for the International Convention for the save and environmentally 

Sound Recycling of Ships, the so-called „Hong Kong Convention”. 

 

Herewith we declare, that no product sold by HUBER+SUHNER contains a substance 

which is listed in appendix 1 and 2 of the convention IMO SR/CONF/45 of19 May 2009  

- including the amendment by resolution MEPC.197(62) of 15 July 2011. 

 

If you have further questions regarding environmental relevance of our products, please 
contact the responsible product manager at HUBER+SUHNER. 

 

Yours faithfully 

HUBER+SUHNER AG 

 

 

Adrian Peterhans 
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